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21st March 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our Parents’ Council is holding a tractor run to raise funds for the school on Sunday 
April 6th. More details can be found about it on our website, www.geashillns.ie, and on 
the Parents’ Council Facebook page. 
This is our first big fundraising event since our 5k Walk/Run back in 2019 and as always 
your support is very much appreciated. The GoFundMe link can be found here. 
 
To build up some excitement in advance of the tractor run we are going to hold a mini 
tractor run here in the school yard on Friday 4th April. Children can bring in pedal 
tractors, cars, scooters etc. or can take part by walking either.   
The Parents’ Council has given us sponsorship cards to send home today. Please don’t 
be under any pressure to fill up these cards and please note that all children will be 
taking part in the mini tractor run irrespective of whether any money is collected or not. 

mailto:geashillnsoffice@gmail.com
http://www.geashillns.ie/
http://www.geashillns.ie
https://gofund.me/9cc10f95


I know that our Parents’ Council has been working very hard over the last number of 
weeks organising everything.  Many prizes have been very generously sponsored for a 
raffle and I’m sure both our mini tractor run on April 4th and the main event on Sunday 
April 6th will prove to be very enjoyable and successful. 
 
As mentioned above, keep an eye on the  Parents’ Council Facebook page and our 
website for updates. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mícheál Hyland 
Principal 
 
 
 


